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Joe Donovan, Facilitator 
Nick Kent, Architect 
 
A presentation was given by District administrators and Nick Kent, certified education 
planner and architect, from Plunkett Raysich Architects (PRA). Questions were asked by 
participants about enrollment data, shifting students out of the District, and enrollment 
projection models. 
 
Community members were asked to discuss and respond to four questions during the 
engagement session on notecards.  Facilitator Joe Donovan asked participants to share what 
was discussed at their tables. 
 

• Need to understand what is the research behind flexible learning spaces. What is the 
longevity of these spaces? 

• It is important staff/teachers have input. 
• Will Task Force meetings be open to the public? 
• All schools need to have a multi-cultural aspect. 

 
 

 
 
 


